
See how Sallie Mae is helping students access and 

complete higher education with scholarships. 

We believe opportunities to advance through higher learning 

should be open to everyone!

Starting in 2021, The Sallie Mae Fund, 

our charitable foundation, will launch 

scholarship programs to further 

promote diversity in higher education 

among minority students and other 

historically underserved communities.

Working in partnership with The Thurgood Marshall College Fund, 

we’ll award $3 million in scholarships over the next three years 

to help students achieve their dream of a post-secondary education.

https://www.salliemae.com/landing/completing-the-dream/
https://news.salliemae.com/news-releases/news-releases-details/2020/Sallie-Mae-Commits-4.5-Million-Over-Three-Years-to-Promote-Diversity-in-Higher-Education-and-Advance-Social-Justice/default.aspx
https://vimeo.com/516042494

